

REDLANDS



Incorporated 1888
City of Redlands
35 Cajon Street, Suite 12, Redlands, CA 92373
909-798-7600
jtopoleski@redlandsfire.org

April 21, 2020

SUBJECT: April 27, 2020 DISASTER COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLATION

Dear Emergency Managers, Partners and Stakeholders:

As we are all aware, the COVID-19 Event has had unprecedented effects on the way we conduct our daily lives, as well as the way we conduct business. The April 27, 2020, Disaster Council meeting has been cancelled pursuant to the Governor's Executive Order N-33-20 dated March 19, 2020, ordering "all individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of residence except as needed to maintain continuity of operations of the federal critical infrastructure sectors". The next scheduled meeting is July 27, 2020

The Redlands Fire Department Emergency Management Division will continue to respond to this incident and serve our residents, businesses, and partners as many of you are. Thank you for your response and dedication. Together we will persevere.

Sincerely

Jim Topoleski Fire Chief